
   
 
 
 
HIGHWAY 80 SERVICE DRIVE 
Brandon, Mississippi 
Estimated Cost: $240,000 
 
Around the years 1995-2000, the City of Brandon began experiencing rapid growth along 
the U.S. Hwy 80 Corridor.  Due to this 
growth in development, the City also began 
experiencing an increase in traffic 
congestion.  Guest Consultants was then 
tasked with determining a cost efficient way 
to reduce the congestion and increase the 
safety of the U.S. Hwy 80 corridor through 
the area adjacent to Rogers-Dabbs.  Due to 
all the development that had occurred and 
was anticipated in this area, it was decided 
that the best solution was to limit and control 
the access points along U.S. Hwy 80.   Guest 
Consultants designed and oversaw the 
construction of a service drive along the 
South side of U.S. Hwy 80 which connected 
from one established signalized intersection to another.  This service road not only 
provided the adjacent development with access to U.S. Hwy 80, but at the same time it 
controlled the access points and strategically located them in order to decrease the 
congestion through this section of roadway. 


